HKSAR Government to hold talk on
National 14th Five-Year Plan next
Monday

To enable different sectors of the community in Hong Kong to better
understand the national development strategy and support for Hong Kong in
various aspects presented in the National 14th Five-Year Plan announced by
the National People's Congress in March this year, the Central People's
Government will arrange for a delegation to visit Hong Kong next week to
introduce the National 14th Five-Year Plan to different sectors through
various meetings. The Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Government will
hold the first talk at the Central Government Offices next Monday morning
(August 23).

The talk will be broadcast live from 10am to 12.30pm at
webcast.info.gov.hk and the Facebook page of the Constitutional and Mainland
Affairs Bureau (www.facebook.com/cmab.gov.hk) and on RTHK TV 31 and RTHK TV
32.
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